
            

 

Fairfields Primary School 
 

Rosedale Way 
Flamstead End 
Cheshunt   EN7 6JG 
 

Tel:         01992 633195 
Fax:        01992 643701 
 

Email      admin@fairfields.herts.sch.uk 
Website  www.fairfields.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 
Mr G. Gaidoni  

                                                 8th July 2025 
 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of term is fast approaching and I would like to update you on the final arrangements for the Year 6 

children. 

 

You will have received a letter from the Y6 teachers regarding a fun day out on Thursday the 17th of July. We 

hope the children enjoy their day. 

 

There is a final leavers' assembly at 9.30 a.m. on Friday the 18th of July. At the assembly, to which you are all 

of course invited, each Year 6 child will be presented with a Leavers' certificate, and those children who have 

asked to, will be contributing thoughts and memories in the assembly. 

 

You are welcome to send a shirt/blouse or t-shirt in a plastic bag with your child on the last day. During the 

day, we will give the children time to sign each other's shirts as a leaving memento.  

 

We are continuing with the school timetable as normal and our expectations of behaviour and attitude remain 

the same up to and including the final day of term. 

 

The last day of term can be a very emotional time for the Year 6 pupils. I would be very pleased if you could 

be there at the end of the school day to greet your child or arrange for another adult to be there, rather than 

allowing your child to go home alone or with friends. We will not be facilitating after school events on the 

school premises and I would be grateful, therefore, if you could supervise your child away from Fairfields at 

their finishing time of 2.25 p.m.  

 

I will be verbally thanking you for your support at the final assembly but I would like to put that in writing 

now. I greatly appreciate the support and partnership you have offered over the years with your child's 

education. I wish your child every success for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr. G. Gaidoni 

Headteacher 


